
JTA/ER/P.L. 5th November 1987

belated note of thanks for the kind good wishes expressed in

Looking forward to seeing you in mid November.

Best wishes in your own courageous work.

Dr. John T. Alderdice 
PARTY LEADER

Just a 
your letter.

I found your last visit a most enriching experience and look forward 
to being able to build with you bridges within our divided community 
and also across that stretch of water which seems to divide Ulster from 
the rest of the Kingdom.

Mr. David Alton, M.P., 
House of Commons, 
LONDON, 
SW1A OAA.


